
6162 S. Willow Drive, Suite 320
Greenwood Village, CO 80111
303.770.8884 • GallowayUS.com

May 19TH, 2021

Jeanne Wolfenbarger
Email: jwolfenbarger@cabq.gov
Phone: 924-3991

Re: Wal-Mart at Lester and Wyoming, Development Application #, Project #PR-2021-005461/SI-
2021-00680

Dear Jeanne,

Please find responses below in bold addressing the Transportation Development Comments received
May 12, 2021.

1. I did not see a Wayfinding sign plan in this submittal for the pickup-up spaces.

Response: A Site Signage Plan has been added to the plan set directing traffic to the proposed
Pick-up parking stalls, Ref. CS2.

2. Make a reference to the sheet with the pickup-spaces (SECP-2) on the overall plan sheet.

Response: The SSM-1 Plan sheet now references the proposed Pick-up plan sheets for detailed
information on the Pick-up parking stalls.

3. On the SECP-2 sheet, include dimensioning for the new pick-up spaces, crosswalks, driving
aisles, etc.

Response: SECP-2 has been updated to included dimensions as indicated.  In addition, plan
sheets CS1, CS2 and CS3 have been added to the plan set.  The requested details are also
included on the CS1 plan sheet.

Please let us know if you have any additional questions regarding these changes.

Sincerely,

Ryan James, PE
Sr. Civil Project Manager
Galloway & Company, Inc.


